
ADDENDUM #3 To ODJFS Diabetic Supplies and Rebate Program 

RFP# JFS- R-1213-07-8035, September 24, 2012 
 

 

 

ODJFS must temporarily suspend this RFP because of the State’s need for certain project revisions.  

Until such revisions are made, and new responses have been received and reviewed, no awards will be 

made from the initial RFP.  ODJFS expects to re-release the RFP within the coming few weeks; that 

announcement will be posted to http://jfs.ohio.gov/rfp/.  As this project’s competitive 

selection of vendors is still underway, proposals submitted in response to the original solicitation 

announcement are NOT yet public documents, and until the selection process is completed, ODJFS will 

not provide copies of any vendor proposals or related materials in response to any requests for public 

records.  
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